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We recommend to extend the pilot to perform the actual bachelor assignment during the fall (rather 
than spring). We would like to see a proposal to regulate this for 2019-2020 in the TER next academic 
year. 
 
Regarding the individual assessment of students, we agree with the proposal that it should be clear 
that every student is to write his/her own report as well as create a poster and pitch it. If an assignment 
can be assigned to multiple students, the description should include a statement how the work may be 
divided without too much overlap. 
 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 


